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September 26, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear NSD Families and Staff, 
 
Today our schools are reporting 125 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.  
 
1 positive case at Amherst Street Elementary School 
3 positive cases at Birch Hill Elementary School 
4 positive cases at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School 
10 positive cases at Fairgrounds Elementary School 
2 positive cases at Ledge Street Elementary School 
5 positive cases at Main Dunstable Elementary School 
8 positive cases at Mount Pleasant Elementary School 
3 positive cases at New Searles Elementary School 
4 positive cases at Sunset Heights Elementary School 
  
10 positive cases at Elm Street Middle School 
3 positive cases at Fairgrounds Middle School 
30 positive cases at Pennichuck Middle School 
 
21 positive cases at Nashua High School North 
20 positive cases at Nashua High School South 
1 positive case at Franklin Street School 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic remains with us and public health officials continue to advise us about common-sense practices 
that help keep each of us healthy. I am sharing with you as a reminder to take precautions: 
 
Prevention Works Best in Partnership: 
1. Protect Yourself and Others 
2. Stay Home When You Are Sick 
3. Wash Your Hands Frequently 
4. Avoid Touching Your Face, Eyes, Nose and Mouth 
5. Cover Your Cough and Sneezes 
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